
March 1, 2021 

Cynthia Slater 

229 Main Street 

South Windsor, CT 06074 

 

In accordance with Section 8.7 of the Town of South Windsor Zoning Regulations, you are hereby 

notified that an application has been filed on the property abutting yours and is subject to a hearing 

with the South Windsor Planning Department. 

 

As an abutting property owner you are invited to the hearing to ask questions and/or give comments.  

You may also submit written comments regarding the application prior to the hearing if you so desire. 

 

For additional information regarding the specific date this application will be heard, please contact the 

South Windsor Planning Department (860)644-2511, ext. 329 or visit: www.southwindsor-

ct.gov/planning-department/pages/pending-and-recently-approved-applications 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jessica Waterhouse 

215 Main Street 


